The heart of a volunteer beats in service to others.
Sunday, June 9th was our (indoor) Tiny Home Takeout volunteer BBQ! We cannot succeed
without the commitment and dedication of our wonderful volunteers and so in appreciation of

their ongoing efforts, we had a BBQ!!!

Thank you to each and every one of you and for all that you do!!!







